
May 19, 2025 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1.​ Special thanks to all of the staff who have worked hard all year to give our students 
an outstanding education.  Without that dedication and hard work, our school would 
not be what it is!  Thanks for keeping the standard of excellence high. 

 

*9/10 kids (still working on catching that 10th kid)    *(3% of students said “no”) 
 

2.​ Many positive messages were sent to staff by parents and students during Teacher 
Appreciation Week.  Great to have that community support!  Those are the best gifts. 
 

 

 
3.​ Our MS band and Choir performed their annual Spring Concert on May 12th.  Thanks 

to all of the hard work of Mrs. Adam and Mrs. Cantu. It was a great concert with lots 
of great performances, I even got asked to help with my very first concert debut. 
Thank you to Mrs. Glenn for being an accompanist during the concert as well. 
 

4.​ The 4th graders traveled to the middle school for an orientation last week, this 
allowed students to see their classrooms for next year, get more acquainted with the 
lower level of the middle school, and hear from the 5th grade team. 
 

 



5.​ Rocket Day will launch this week as our 8th graders wait with anticipation to 
calculate which rocket will reign above the rest. (Pictures from last year) 

 

 
6.​ Lastly, Our students had a blast with Endmester, students were excited to showcase 

their projects and talk about what they learned in their classes.  A lot of great 
pictures are still circulating on the Schools Facebook page.  Over $1200 raised and 
will be put towards outdoor seating in the outdoor areas on campus. 

 

 

 

 





 


